
  

  

 

From December 23, 2017  
urgent evening and weekend 
appointments will be available 
at either Darlaston Health 
Centre, Pinfold Health Centre 
or  Broadway Medical Practice. 

Patients will also be able to book 
an urgent GP appointment on a 
bank holiday, including Christmas 
Day, between 11am and 1pm.

This year extra GP
appointments are
available over the
Christmas holidays

Call 01922 501999 to book  
an appointment or visit www.
walsallccg.nhs.uk
for more information

Your NHS, here for 
you this Christmas.

Sunil Limaye, GP




